National Institute of Technology Srinagar
Hazratbal, Srinagar- 190006

To whom it may concern

It 1s notified for all the concerned that the Competent Authority has cancelled the
Walk-in-Interview for the Post of Field Worker, Unnat Bharat Abhiyan which was

scheduled on 28/08/2020 due to large number of applicants. Now, a written test shall
be conducted for short-listing of the candidates in due course of time. The date, time

and venue of the written test shall be communicated separately. The candidates are
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advised to remain in touch with the Institute’s website for further updates.
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